James Stepter

To Whom It May Concern,

I am concerned that the proposed list of Best Management Practices for Aggregate Production
Operations is grossly inadequate. Where are the papers and research on our water shortage and
what the plants use? what are the effects on the polution generated in our area?

Our well is already sucking the bottom. and it is VERY deep, a lot of neighbors wells are already
dry.

The TCEQ should further develop their list of BMPs, making sure to thoroughly address all of the
issues that the Legislature directed them to address.

Sincerely,
Jim Stepter



